
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

   
 

NWCG CURRICULUM MANAGEMENT ISSUE PAPER NUMBER 36 
NUMBERING OF THE HELICOPTER MANAGER WORKSHOP
 

June 11, 2002 


BACKGROUND 
At the Fall 2001 NWCG meeting in Bar Harbor, Maine, NWCG approved the proposed 
resolution developed by the IOSWT and the Interagency Helicopter Operations Group 
regarding the Helicopter Manager Position. 

CURRENT STATUS 
Part of the agreed upon resolution was the adoption of a required Helicopter Manager 
training course and the Helicopter Manager Workshop into the PMS 310-1.  As a result 
of prior guidance set by the IOSWT and the TWT, all courses within the PMS 310-1 are 
required to be given a course number.  

RECOMMENDATIONS 
It is the recommendation of the NWCG Development Unit that the course and the 
workshop be given the same number with a different letter designator. 

S-372 Helicopter Manager 
RT-372 Helicopter Manager Workshop 

The “RT” designator, recurrency training, will be a new designator within NWCG course 
numbering system.  Within this designator we will be able to number workshops, 
refresher training and other miscellaneous courses requiring recurrency. 

ACTION REQUIRED 
Approval of this recommendation will result in a number being given to the Helicopter 
Manager course and the new “RT” numbering series proposed above. 

APPROVED / DENIED 
(circle one) 

SIGNATURE 

_______________________________ ____06/24/02____ 
TWT  Chair Date  

cc: Incident Operations Standards Working Team 


